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Larry --

The Diversity Subcommittee has reviewed the resubmitted syllabus and course description for BME 310 and has approved the course for US Ethnic Diversity credit, pending approval of the new course description by your college and the UCC.

We would like to thank you and your faculty for working with us on this approval.

Best,

~John Doherty

Chair, UCC Diversity Subcommittee

-- 
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